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Having read through the indicative masterplan I have a comment regarding the likely traffic problems that
would ensue by having two access points as mentioned in Chapter 9 Page 151.

At peak times the flow of traffic past the indicated Leamington Road junction is extremely heavy and the
consequence of constructing a further traffic inflow at this point would add to the burden that drivers have
to face during the weekday commute.

Far better in my view would be to use solely, the junction directly from the A46 roundabout, through the
industrial sector and onto the spine road.

In my mind as a local resident and a driver.two junctions are unnecessary when one will suffice Please rid
yourselves of the spine road junction onto the main Leamington bound main road.

Regards
Anthony Fox



